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Year 3 loved their Stone Age topic this term.  We particularly enjoyed learning about Cave Art. 

During this topic, we had the opportunity to sketch prehistoric animals, using natural materials, such 

as charcoal from our very own fire. We also used natural dyes, such as tea, coffee and beetroot water 

to stain our pages to look more like a cave wall. One week, we weren't allowed to use paintbrushes, so 

we had to collect sticks and leaves, as well as using our hands to create our paintings. Another week, 

we decided we needed to experience what it would be like to paint inside a cave, so we attached our 

paper to the underside of the tables and switched off the lights. There were some very funny results! 

          

 



 

 

                               

            

 

 

          



 

 

 

 



 

 

Wrens and Puffins have been really busy this week exploring where we live and finding out about 

places in our local community. We have looked at Burpham on a map, made our own maps, 

programmed directions into Bee-bots and made houses from junk modelling.  

       

                            

We were very lucky that the rain held off and we were able to enjoy a ‘walk around Burpham’ pointing 

out some of the buildings and places in Burpham we had found on the map. We have loved 

discovering more about where we live and go to school! 



 

 

            

                      

 



 

 

                           

                                                              

             

                        

 

 

 

 


